
From: Jan Stabile [mailto:jstabile@jonlandau.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 1:55 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 

Subject: Eversource/ Newington 

 
Pamela, I am a Newington resident and want to request that the Site Evaluation Committee ensures that Eversource 

bury any new lines they propose going through town.  Eversourse should bury its lines underground and not spoil 

the quaintness of this small town with overhead lines.Thanks, 

Jan Stabile  

124 Fox Point Road 

Newington, NH 
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